
 

Dear Children, Parents and Carers,            17th April 2018 

 Welcome back after the Easter Break. I hope you all feel refreshed and ready for 

the summer term. Our new topic this term is Superheroes. 

Curriculum Overview 

 English and Phonics – Read Write Inc. 

 Maths – Addition and subtraction, word problems and measuring. 

 Science – Plants. 

 RE – Belonging to a Community. This lesson will be taken by Miss Stanton 

 Music – Singing songs and playing instruments creatively. This lesson will be taken by Miss 

Stanton. 

 Topic (Geography/History/Computing/Art/DT) – Based around our ‘superhero’ topic. 

 PE – Swimming on Mondays, and Fridays with our MSP Coach. 

  

General notices 

 PE on a Friday will be outside if the weather is ok, so please make sure children have 

trainers, socks and a jumper and tracksuit bottoms please. 

 Monday 23rd April, 3.10 – 3.30, you are invited to come in and look at your child’s books. 

 Parent consultations are Tuesday 24th April and Wednesday 25th April.    

 Year 1 Class Twitter page: @Year1Lea, our school sports Twitter page:  

@Sport_LeaSchool and our Facebook page: Frances Olive Anderson Primary School. 

 A big push this term to get a full week of 100% attendance please. 

 

Thank you, Miss Lee  

 

Swimming 

This term Year 1 will be going swimming on a 

Monday afternoon. The children will need: 

> Swimming costume/trunks (no bikinis) 

> Towel 

> Swimming hat 

> Goggles (optional) 

> Bag (separate to their PE bag) 

 

Please do not send your child with talcum 
powder – it gets very messy! 
 
There will be plenty of staff going swimming, 

including myself, to help supervise and help 

the children put swimming hats on. 

 

Phonics Screening 

We will have a big phonics push this term in 

preparation for the Phonics Screening Test 

in June. Please continue to keep up the 

excellent reading at home and learning all 

the sounds. Practise, practise, practise!  

We will be doing another practise phonics 

screening test in class this term and I will 

let you know your child’s scores. 

If you have an iPad at home, Fonics app and 

Mr Thorne’s Phonics Flash Cards app are 

fantastic, if you have not already 

downloaded them. 

 

 


